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On September 19, 2023, Sheershasth, the bilingual debating society of Shyam Lal College, 

Delhi University, hosted an engaging orientation session at the college amphitheatre, 

starting at 1:00 p.m. 
 

- The event welcomed 20 to 30 new members, creating an exciting atmosphere for everyone 

involved. 

- Core members actively participated, making the orientation interactive and full of energy. 

- Fun games were played to enhance personal connections and teamwork, leaving everyone 

rolling with laughter. 

- Members learned the basics of debating in a friendly and interesting way, setting a solid 

foundation for their journey ahead. 

- The beautiful open-air setting of the amphitheatre added to the vibrant environment, showcasing 

the charm of the college. 

- Sheershasth continued to boast about its commitment to excellence and its strong community, 

with dedicated core team members leading the way. 

 

Overall, the orientation was a fantastic start, filled with enthusiasm and excitement for the upcoming 

debates and discussions. Team Sheershasth looked forward to getting to know everyone better and 

embarking on this amazing journey together.  



  

 

 


